
RFP 17-066P  Executive Search and Recruiting Services 
ADDENDUM No. 2 

September 12, 2017 

A. Clarifications:   
1. Due to Hurricane  Irma and the request from our suppliers, PSTA  will extend this Proposal 
Due Date to:  September 19, 2017 at 2:00 pm. Local Time. 

All other Proposal terms and conditions originally issued remain unchanged. 

REMINDER: Make sure you mark “Addendum No. 2 on Attachment “1” Acknowledgement of 
Addendum and remember to sign and return Acknowledgement Addendum form with your 
submittal package. Failure to do so may result in the disqualification of your proposal submittal.  

The RFP is revised to the extent specifically amended by this Addendum 2.  
  Otherwise, all provisions of the RFP remain in effect.  

David Llanton 
Purchasing Agent I 
Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority 
Email:  DLlanton@PSTA.net


